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Lead Poisoning Prevention Community Event 

October 2022 

 

I acknowledge that I have thoroughly read the disclaimer and agree to the PEACH 

COVID Disclaimer and voluntarily seek to attend this community service provided 

by PEACH and acknowledge the possible exposure to Coronavirus/COVID-19 and 

derivatives of the virus. I acknowledge that I must comply with all set protocols to 

reduce the risk while attending meetings or plannings associated with the October 

29, 2022 LPP event.  I acknowledge that PEACH  cannot guarantee that I will not 

become infected with the Coronavirus/COVID-19 and derivatives of the virus. I 

understand the risk of becoming exposed to and/or infected by the 

Coronavirus/COVID-19 and derivatives of the virus may result from the actions, 

omissions, or negligence of myself and others, including but not limited to PEACH 

staff and other PEACH volunteers and their families. I will therefore hold PEACH 

and its affiliates harmless for any actions, omissions, or negligence of myself 

and/or others, including, but not limited to, Union Baptist Church Staff/Volunteers 

and or/ members should I or any member of my household become infected with 

COVID-19 as a result of attending the event.    

 

 

 


